
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

WHY THE TRANSITION TO NEMSIS V3.5.0? 

Regular revisions and updates are necessary to reflect the evolving needs 
of the broader EMS industry and developing standards for health 
information exchange. 

 

WHAT WILL V3.5.0 OFFER? 

• More options to accurately describe dispositions 

• Less opportunity for data entry errors 

• Increased data accuracy 

• V3.5.0 charting clearly describes what heppend with the Unit, Patient, and 

Crew including how transport concluded  

OUR Promise 

• Communicate 

• Educate 

• Support 

Contact 

Email: gemsis@dph.ga.gov 

Website: http://www.dph.ga.gov/ems/gemsis 
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